
 

OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY BOARD RECOMMENDATION TO THE 
COUNCIL 

 
On 19TH SEPTEMBER  2018  

 
 
Overview and Scrutiny Board meeting 3rd September 2018 
 
Hospital Car Parking Charges 
 
Members considered a report in relation to Hospital Car Parking Charges and 
were reminded that this was topic which had been referred to them from 
Council, following a Notice of Motion put forward by Councillor P. McDonald at 
the meeting held on 19th July 2017. 
 
RECOMMENDED that Council write to the Secretary of State to suggest that 
NHB Trust owned hospital car parks be made free of charge. 
 


